
 

 

 

 

ANTI-DUMPING INVESTIGATION No. AD0012 

Anti-dumping investigation on aluminium extrusions originating in the People’s 
Republic of China 

 
Note to the file 

Note to interested parties and contributors about the facilitation visit 
conducted by the TRA to Hydro Aluminium UK 

The TRA conducted a facilitation visit to a Hydro Aluminium UK production facility in 

Cheltenham from 29 June 2021 to 30 June 2021. The purpose of the visit was to 

facilitate the progress of the investigation, particularly to increase the TRA’s 

understanding of the production process including any potential vertical integration 

so that the appropriate information is requested in the questionnaires.  

 

The TRA will send out a request for parties to complete questionnaires the week 

commencing 12 July 2021. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact us at AD0012@traderemedies.gov.uk 

 

05 July 2021 

 
 

 


